
Credit Unions Support Members Affected by the Federal Government Shutdown 

Credit unions are offering financial assistance and payment flexibility for members impacted by the 

federal government shutdown. Members are encouraged to contact their credit union directly to 

determine eligibility and explore available relief programs. Many credit unions also provide free 

financial counseling to help those facing financial challenges. 

A variety of financial assistance opons may be available, including: 

• Emergency low-interest loans 

• 0% APR relief line of credit for 60 days 

• Penalty-free share cerficate withdrawals 

• Payment deferrals on exisng loans 

• Line of credit increases 

• 90-day interest-free unsecured personal loans 

• Loan adjustments on a case-by-case basis 

• Short-Term Loans Based on a Prior Pay Stub 

• Increased credit card and credit line limits 

For more details, please reach out to your credit union directly. You can find more informaon by 

vising the MD|DC Credit Union Associaon’s consumer resource page at mddccua.org 

The MD|DC Credit Union Associaon is a regional trade associaon represenng credit unions and their 
2.6 million members in Maryland, the Washington Metro area, and Delaware. 

Contacts: 
John Bratsakis Rory Murray 

President/CEO VP of Advocacy 

jbratsakis@mddccua.org rmurray@mddccua.org 
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